
 

From: Nic Udo [______________________________]  

Sent: April-03-17 6:02 PM 

To: Clerks 

Subject: Request to Appear as a Delagation 

  

To Clerk of the Public Safety Committee, Eva Prior 

Chair and Members of the committee 

   

We wish to speak on behalf of our neighbourhood Westridge and present a traffic safety issue at 

the upcoming Public Safety Committee meeting April 11, 2017. 

  

Please reply with confirmation, location and time the meeting will take place.  

  

Thank you, 

  

The Udovicics 

  

 


